
 

Office of the Spokesperson to the Chairperson, African Union Commission, P.O. Box 3243 Addis Ababa, Ethiopia, Tel: +251 11 551 7700 Ext. 401 
Mobile: +251 91 151 1723 Email: NoureddineM@africa-union.org / n.mezni@gmail.com  

  
 

Pa
ge

1 

 

Press Release 
 

The Permanent Observer of Denmark Bids Farewell to the 
Chairperson 

 

 
 

Chairperson Ping (R) exchanges views with Ambassador Kardel, Denmark’s Permanent Observer to the African Union,  
who came to bid the Chairperson farewell, having come to the end of her stay in Ethiopia (AUDIC) 

 
Addis Ababa, 19 June 2012 -- The Chairperson of the African Union Commission (AUC), Dr. 
Jean Ping, received in his office at the AU Headquarters in Addis Ababa, on Friday, 15 June 
2012, the Ambassador of the Kingdom of Denmark to the Federal Democratic Republic of 
Ethiopia and Permanent Observer to the African Union, H.E. Ms Pernille Dahler Kardel, who 
came to bid farewell to the Chairperson, having come to the end of her stay in Ethiopia. 
  
Welcoming his guest, the Chairperson commended Ambassador Kardel for the “fantastic” job 
she has done during her tenure as Denmark’s Permanent Observer to the African Union.  
 
On her part, the Ambassador lauded the progress made by the African Union in the last few 
years in raising its profile and imposing itself on the world stage.  
 
“So much has changed since you came to the Commission. It is interesting to see how the role 
of the African Union in international affairs has evolved. Nobody any longer questions the role of 
the AU in any continental issue and its presence in any international forum,” she stated. 
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Ambassador Pernille Dahler Kardel, who has served as Denmark’s Permanent Observer to the 
African Union for the last five years, two of which she served as Co-chair of the AU Partners 
Group, is not leaving Africa; she is moving to Cairo where she will serve as her country’s 
Ambassador to the Republic of Egypt and Permanent Observer to the Arab League. 
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